
 
 

 
 

Thursday 1st May 2025 

VE Day Celebration Afternoon Tea 

 

Dear Parents/Carers 

As part of our commitment to helping pupils understand and commemorate key moments in 

history, we will be marking Victory in Europe (VE) Day with a special event in school on Thursday, 

8th May 2025. 

To celebrate this significant occasion, we will be holding a traditional afternoon tea for the 

children during the afternoon. This will be a wonderful opportunity to honour the importance of VE 

Day in a way that is engaging and accessible for our pupils, while also fostering a sense of 

community and celebration. 

Each class will be invited to take part in the afternoon tea, which we hope will include music, 

decorations, and activities that reflect the spirit of 1945.  

To help mark the occasion, children are invited to wear red, white, and blue clothing instead of 

uniform. This could be as simple or creative as they wish, and we encourage a sense of fun and 

participation across the school.  

In addition, any food donations would be gratefully received. For example, cakes, crisps, fruit 

items etc but not sweets or chocolate. Please note that we are a nut free school and we cannot 

have nuts in school in any form (including chocolate spread) as some school members do have 

allergies. 

We cannot wait to embrace the day with our pupils and help create a memorable and 

meaningful experience. Thank you in advance for your support and enthusiasm.  

Yours Faithfully 

Laura Austin 

Head Teacher  

 

laura.austin@easthorpeschool.co.uk 
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